
From: Holcombe, Rebecca [Rebecca.Holcombe@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, August 31, 2016 7:25 AM 

To: Johnson, Justin; Pepper, James; London, Sarah 

CC: O'Shaughnessy, Clare 

Subject: Exec priv 

 

 

We can't noodle on this.  CDD hired our only 166 person out of the AOE two weeks ago with a 

larger salary, so we don't have a lot of staff to cogitate and support. 

Get Outlook for iOS 

 

https://aka.ms/o0ukef

